
Paying the Admissions Fee 
 

Applicants to the bar of the U.S. District Court for the District of Montana are required to pay an application 
fee before they may be admitted. After submitting their request for admission via PACER, applicants will 
receive a link to pay the admissions fee. 

Once the link is received, applicants should click the link 1 or browse to: ecf.ord.uscourts.gov/n/baradmission 
/pages/barAdmission.jsf to access the Bar Admission fee utility in CM/ECF. Applicants will be prompted to 
log in with their PACER credentials. 

 

 

Applicants are to click the Pay Fee button and follow the steps on the next screens. A confirmation page will 
display with the receipt number after the transaction is finalized. 

 
This information, as well as the applicant's bar status, may be found in the Bar Admission utility of CM/ECF 
by clicking Bar Admission under the NextGen Release 1.1 Menu Items under the Miscellaneous heading in 
the Utilities menu. 

https://www.mtd.uscourts.gov/fee-schedule
https://ecf.mtd.uscourts.gov/n/baradmission/pages/barAdmission.jsf
https://ecf.mtd.uscourts.gov/n/baradmission/pages/barAdmission.jsf


 
 
 

1 The link is also available in CM/ECF by clicking Bar Admission under the NextGen Release 1.1 Menu Items 
under the Miscellaneous heading in the Utilities menu. 


